

Broward County Chiefs of Police Association



Lauderhill Police Department 6279 W. Oakland Park Blvd. Lauderhill, FL 33313

February 27, 2019

Superintendent Robert Runcie Superintendent of Schools 600 Southeast Third Avenue Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33301

Re: Promise Program

Dear Superintendent Runcie:

The Broward County Chiefs of Police Association recognizes the importance and benefits of diversion programs, especially as they pertain to juvenile offenders. However, the Association does not support the School Board's Promise Program, based on the manner in which the program is being implemented.

Please take note that the decision not to support the program is solely the position of the Association, and is not representative of any individual law enforcement agency head or the municipalities they serve. Each municipality or agency will make their own determination regarding their support and participation in the Promise Program.

Most respectfully,

Chief Constance Stanley

President

Broward County Chiefs of Police Association